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LIAISON STATEMENT TO GTE





At its meeting 12-20 April 1999, WP 9D considered the liaison statement from GTE (Document 9D/112) which contained a request that WP 9D review the existing sharing criteria of Annexes 1, 4 and 6 of Appendix S30 (WRC�97) and Annexes 1 and 4 of Appendix S30A (WRC�97) in terms of their applicability to digital BSS carriers.


An obvious preliminary view would be that the values of pfd from digital BSS carriers would have the same effect on fixed systems as analogue BSS carriers, particularly since the levels are expressed in terms of 4 kHz bandwidth. However, the levels of pfd are sufficiently high that the extent to which fixed service systems are protected is not certain. As well, these values have been a part of the Regulations for the past 15 years or more and technology has advanced for fixed systems from the TV/FM systems referred to in the Annexes. WP 9D would appreciate the opportunity for a more comprehensive review than the time-frame of the WP meeting allowed. This will also allow WP 9D to examine the differences between analogue and digital BSS carriers. 


WP 9D will progress this work by correspondence within the WP. Mr. G. Mitchell has been nominated as the contact person for this work.
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